CARBONE OF AMERICA



August 24, 2005

Jerry Dedic Advanced Air Technologies, Inc. 300 Earl Sleeseman Drive Corunna, MI 48817

Dear Jerry,

Just a quick note to once again compliment your company's staff on the fine work they do. In the past couple of weeks I have dealt with various issues with quite a few of your employees, including Tim, Frank, and Marv, as well as your installation subcontractor who put our new stack and fan up yesterday. In all cases everything went extremely well and the level of customer service was outstanding.

As you know, our company is planning some expansion in the near future that involves air pollution control equipment. I look forward to working with your folks on this project and to continue the fine relationship we have enjoyed in the past during the coming years.

Best regards,

Brian Huebsch

Environmental Manager

Carbone of America